Town of Morristown
Special Meeting
February 20, 2020

President David Benefiel opened the special meeting. Present were Tammy Davis ,Kristi Langkabel, Ralph
Henderson and Larry Tracy. Also present was Mark McNeely, Town Attorney and Don Roberts, Clerk-
Treasurer .

Special Session called to repeal Ordinance 2019-07 and hiring and funding for
a Deputy Clerk-Treasurer by Council Member Kristi Langkabel.

Council Member Langkabel stated she thought it was her duty to be fiscally
responsible in asking for the repeal.

Considerable discussion took place between Town Council members and
with the Clerk-Treasurer.

Hiring

Pay

Council Member Ralph Henderson made a motion to leave all issues relating
To the hiring of a Deputy Clerk-Treasurer in Ordinance 2019-07 as passed.
Council Member Larry Tracy seconded the motion. Motion approved.
Vote: Yes: Ralph Henderson, Larry Tracy and David Benefiel

No: Kristi Langkabel and Tammy Davis

Council Member Larry Tracy made a motion to adjourn. Ralph Henderson seconded
the motion. Vote 5/0
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